@:ARCATA
’%@WFIRE DISTRICT

I I

FIRg 1St

January 17, 2024
RE: “Valadao” Project Mckinleyville

Initial observations of the proposed project are acceptable as presented with an addition
of a Fire Hydrant located within and/or on the proposed access street. Fire hydrant
coverage provided for this area are insufficient for the proposed project.
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